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Re: Request for soft copy of RiIMUPs

1 message

Massita Awang <massita@xepasp.com> Tue, May 24, 2016 at 11:43 AM
To: "Farmakovigilans (Unit Risk Communication (RiMUP))" <rimup@bpfk.gov.my>

Dear Ms Bong/ Ms Gigi,
Please be informed that we have courier CD for all pending RiMUP as per request via GDEX ( tracking no. 4048415162) today.

Kindly acknowledge us upon receipt.

Best Regards,
Massita Awang
Regulatory Affairs

Xepa-Soul Pattinson (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd
Website: www.xepasp.com | Tel: +606-335 1515 ext. 269 | Fax: +606-335 5829

On Fri, May 13, 2016 at 11:40 AM, Farmakovigilans (Unit Risk Communication (RiMUP)) <rimup@bpfk.gov.my> wrote:

Dear Ms Massita,

We only want the those pending in the Quest 2 system (NOT those approved). From our end, we cannot open attachment since
one month ago. That's why we need the softcopy for evaluation. As you know that migration of Quest 2 to Quest 3+ will be done
very soon. We need to settle all the pending variation by end of June 2016. So, please send the CD to us as soon as possible.
Thank you.

Lim Sze Gee (Ms Gigi)

Pharmacovigilance section | Centre for Post Registration | National Pharmaceutical Control
Bureau | Ministry of Health Malaysia.

Lot. 36, Jalan Universiti, 46200 Petaling Jaya, Selangor, Malaysia.

Tel : 03-78018472 | Fax : 03-79567151
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